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31 may 2016
National Treasury
Inter-governmental relations
For attention: DG: M. Ngaleni
Dear Malijeng,

Re: eThekwini Council approval of Built Environment Performance Plan (BEPP) 2016/17

This letter serves to confirm that, in compliance with the Division of Revenue Act 2016/17, the BEPP
2016/17 was approved by the EXCO on 30 May 2016 and was adopted by full Council on 31 May
2016. As soon as the formal Council meeting minutes become available, these will be forwarded to
National Treasury.

Yours faithfully

K. Breetzke
Strategic Executive: Infrastructure Co-ordination

eThekwini City Support Programme Co-ordinator




